Career Development & Internships

January 27, 2013

Dr. Julia Edmonds, Director

Technical Design Group

Atlantic Engineering Systems, Inc.

1220 Warwick Avenue

Newport News, VA 23607

Dear Dr. Edmonds:

I want to thank you very much for interviewing me yesterday for the Associate

Management position. I enjoyed meeting you and learning more about your company and the leadership training program. My enthusiasm for the position and my interest in working for AES were strengthened as a result of the interview. 

I think that my education and internship experiences fit nicely with the job requirements, and I am sure that I could make a significant contribution to the firm over time. I want to reiterate my strong interest in the position and in working with you and your staff. You provide the kind of opportunity I seek. Please feel free to call me at 434 / 555-1323 or email me at bryan_f@yahoo.com if I can provide you with any additional information.

Again, thank you for the interview and your consideration.

Sincerely,

Frederick Bryan

2913 Baxter Road

Virginia Beach, VA 23465

Explore • Experience • Embark

(434)544-8339 www.lynchburg.edu/career

